Steering Committee Meeting
Jan. 10, 2012
· The regular Steering Committee meeting will now be held the first Monday of the month at 4:00 p.m. at the Grays Harbor College in Riverview
· The February 6th meeting will focus on Peer Helpers
· The February 14th meeting (Regular TAC meeting) will focus on the Town Hall planning
· It was decided that Krissy Lazelle will be given a special board position. Her title will be “Outreach Coordinator” from now on, and will be invited to attend the Steering Committee meeting.  In the future, TAC may also take on Outreach Coordinators from the other two high schools.
· Upcoming projects were put on the following tentative timelines:
Draw the Line/Project 2 (Retailer) – April, presentation of awards at a Chamber of Commerce meeting in March.
Peer Helpers – March will be the student retreat. This project is on-going.
Town Hall – April, will include Draw the Line Projects 1 and 3, as well as Safe Homes Parent Network breakout sessions. 
Draw the Line/Project 1 & 3 – Incorporated into the Town Hall meeting. A draft for Project 3 (social hosting) needs to be done in time for the Town Hall breakout session. 
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